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Greetings from the Commander
It is again that time of year when high school students who 
have completed their junior year have the opportunity to attend 
Keystone Boys State at Shippensburg University from June 24
to June 30, 2012. This program is free to the student. For more 
information visit the website www.keystoneboysstate.com or 
contact our Vice Commander Al DiLembo at 412-653-1229.

Also, Pennsylvania State Police youth week will be held at York 
College in York, PA between June 10-16, 2012. This is open to 
any student who is between the ages 15-17 prior to entering
the camp on June 10, and who is interested in pursuing a career 
in law enforcement. For more information, see the website at 
www.pa-legion.com. This program is being coordinated by Vice 
Commander Don Rottman. He can be reached at 412-512-0496.

The deadline for Keystone Boys State is June 1, 2012 and for the 
PA State Police youth week is May 11, 2012.

The food items collected will be delivered to the Pleasant Hills 
Food Bank on the Tuesday before Easter (April 3). All items 
collected after that date will be delivered later.

For God and Country I am
Jim Bach, Commander

CHANGE TO DAILY BLOTTO
Effective April 1st, the rules for our daily Blotto 

will change to award prize money more frequently. 
Stop in to view the rules or ask any Board member.



Visit our web site:  alpost712pa.org

PLEASANT  HILLS  AMERICAN  LEGION

CORPORATION 
OFFICERS

President 
      BILL MARTINIS
Vice-President 
      HOMER KING 
Secretary 
        BOB LYPE
Treasurer 
       CHUCK RANALLI

Board Members
     BOB HARTUNG
     AL DILLEMBO
     BILL GRAESER
     BILL SANDERS
     LLOYD RAY
     RUSS WILSON
     FRED SARACCO
     JIM BACH
     DAVE BILSKI

POST #712                POST #712                                                                APRIL  2012APRIL  2012

Phone: 412.653.1555Phone: 412.653.1555  

FRIDAY  KITCHEN  SPECIALS

**PLEASE NOTE THAT THE KITCHEN WILL
OPEN AT 4:00PM ON GOOD FRIDAY

 
 April 6 Veggie Lasagna, salad, garlic bread

 April 13 Beef tips over noodles, salad, rolls

 April 20 Stuffed pork loin, mashed potatoes,  
   gravy, salad, rolls
 
 April 27 Reuben sandwich

BINGO

at the Legion

BINGO every 
Wednesday night at 7:00 PM.
Enjoy an evening with your friends 
and 0ur Wednesday night menu.  All members and 
guests are welcomed.  

Post 712 would like to
honor the following

fellow Legionnaires who
served their country, 

community, and family:

Regis J. Dinkel
Robert R. Holman
Andrew F. Ferlic
You are not forgotten

Monthly Events
Legion Meeting  ................................................  Apr 2    7:00
Riders Meeting  ................................................  Apr 3  7:00
Entertainment Meeting  ..................................  Apr 5     5:30
SAL Meeting  ....................................................  Apr 5     7:00
Corporation Meeting  .......................................  Apr 9     7:00
ALA Meeting  ...................................................  Apr 23   7:00
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Auxiliary  Corner
Thanks to all the ALA members who helped make St. 
Patrick’s Day celebration a huge success. Everyone raved 
about the food and the DJ. Our ladies really came through. 

The next trip to Southwestern Veterans Hospital will be on 
April 26. Sign-up sheet will be at the bar. The veterans really 
look forward to seeing us so please give up a few hours to 
come and join us.
 
Put June 7 on your calendar as the veterans will be at our 
Post for a picnic. Thanks to Cheryl Haberstock for the time 
she gave to the ALA. Don’t forget to keep cutting those 
coupons to be sent to our Troops and their families overseas.

God bless and protect our Troops
Mary Ann Marunich
ALA President

POST 712 POOL TOURNAMENT
SATURDAY, APRIL 21st. 

$10.00 ENTRY FEE. 
STARTING TIME IS 1:00PM. 

SIGN UP AT THE BAR OR
SEE BILL GRAESER.

KENTUCKY DERBY 
CELEBRATION MAY 5th

mint juleps
best derby hat

cheer on your favorite horse

APRIL 26

Come Join us
 for a trip to the 
Southwestern 

Veterans Hospital
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SONS KEEP DISHING IT OUT
Thanks to everyone who helped with the BBQ. It was
a success because of all the volunteers and an
awesome turn out of attendees.

Cooking events are our specialty and we will continue
to do more as long as we have our member’s participation
and support.

April 26 is our hoagie sale They will be hand made by
the SONS. Order forms will be at the bar. Price is $7.00
each or 3 for $20.00. Eat in or take out.
Thanks in advance for your orders.

Gary Hartman
SAL Commander
   = $7.00

The Legion Riders want to ex-
tend a Happy Easter to everyone 
at Post 712! We are gearing up 
for the great weather that is 
upon us and planning our rides 
to benefi t organizations to help 
Veterans and their families. 
In March we celebrated our 
President Mark Smith’s birth- 
day with a visit from none other 
than Marilyn Monroe (better 
known as our Secretary Nancy 
Schwartz). April brings the DEC meeting to Uniontown on the  
22nd at the Holiday Inn. All are welcomed and encouraged to 
attend. As we bring our motorcycles out of the garage and enjoy  
the camaraderie of each other on rides through the tri-state area 
we are hoping to pick up new members along the way.  

 
3 for $20.00


